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McClave Ranch Pit / Extension Needed

PFM Consulting <pfmconsultingcompany@gmail.com> Fri, Nov 8, 2024 at 10:10 AM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: Ron Peterson <ron@rocktran.com>, Ursula Armstrong - DNR <ursula.armstrong@state.co.us>
Good morning, Amy.
Ron and | were just discussing this. | am waiting for a response back from Lamar Light and Power and | was told this
morning that their manager is out until next week. Knowing that, we'd like to request a 15 day extension in order to receive
their response to the Structure Agreement that was sent to them.

Please let me know if you need anything else. Stay warm!

Jodi Schreiber, Owner

PFM Consulting LLC
719-529-0916
pfmconsultingcompany@gmail.com
PFM Consulting Website

"Success is stumbling from failure to failure with no loss of enthusiasm.”
-Winston Churchill
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